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From 1 July 2016:

Public outdoor dining areas are smoke-free.

This means smoking is banned in outdoor 
dining areas at all times that food is being 
offered or provided. This includes, for 
example, outdoor dining areas at pubs, clubs, 
restaurants, cafes and at temporary events.

An outdoor dining area is an unenclosed  
public area in which tables, or tables and 
chairs, are provided for the purpose of  
public dining in the area.

Snack food is not included in the ban.  
For the purposes of this law, snack food is 
any pre-packaged food of a kind generally 
intended to be consumed between meals,  
e.g. potato crisps, nuts, chocolate bars and  
pre-packaged biscuits.

Smoke-free outdoor dining areas protect you 
from harmful second hand smoke.

•	� If you smoke in an outdoor dining area, you 
could be fined $75 (maximum penalty $200).

•	� The business owner/proprietor could be 
fined $160 (maximum penalty $1,250).

 
For support to quit smoking, call Quitline on  
13 7848 or go to www.quitlinesa.org.au
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